
 

7th September 2018 

Welcome to Emerald Class Newsletter: 

This week:        

It has been wonderful to see all the bright and happy faces of Emerald class as 

they start their exciting year in year 1. This week, we have spent a lot of time 

getting to know each other as well as learning the importance of rules. The 

children seem to have settled really well and they are keen to show me what 

they can achieve.  

During this week, we have written about our holidays. This children recapped 

the skills we would need for our super writing and they tried really hard to add 

in their full stops and capital letters. A good start to the year. 

In Maths, we have started to look at place value. Emerald class were excited to 

demonstrate their counting skills, trying to make the biggest numbers they 

could.  

     

Next week: 

On Monday, it will be our ‘Wow Day’ when we shall be launching 

our project. We are hoping to carry out some activities outside and 

so it would be useful if the children could wear clothing they can 

move around comfortably in such as jogging bottoms and a t-

shirt/jumper. 


